
To:   J. Garrett Jernigan   
E-Mail:   jgj@h-bar.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 22, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0651-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Respond to the following questions submitted by the FCC's International Bureau/Satellite Division:

1. The ODAR document is filed confidentially? Why?

2. What altitude will this spacecraft be deployed into?  The ODAR that was provided says 500 nm
(assume this is a typo and should be ‘km’ but definitely need to confirm).  What is the orbital lifetime?   
Two different figures given in the ODAR, both supposedly for "stowed" configuration.
3. Do all the materials demise, as the charts suggest, or just "the majority" as the text says?

4. Applicant indicates EdgeCube is a 3U cubesat while other documentation states it’s a 1U. Please
clarify.

5. In the SpaceCap file, the API tab should be completed, not the CR tab. Please correct.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   February 22, 2019 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     46293


